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New Student Org Process:
Affiliation Letter

On behalf of the Committee on Student Organizations, 

Thank you for interest in being affiliated with a COSO recognized student 
organization. 

The Committee on Student Organizations is dedicated to advocating for student 
organizations and their members.The students on this selective committee are 
responsible for approving new student organizations; registering existing student 
organizations on a yearly basis; providing, developing, and improving services and 
resources for student organizations; enforcing policies and procedures related to 
student organizations; coordinating Canefest and the Spring Involvement Fair; and 
coordinating the end of the year Student Organization Achievement and 
Recognition (SOAR) Awards Ceremony.

The affiliation letter is meant to be a mutually understood and agreed upon 
document that highlights ways in which the New Student Organization and the 
affiliated organization will support one another. We recommend including a few 
examples of how those objectives will be executed and measured. As well as 
detailing the involvement. 

Below is a fillable pdf with the required information to be submitted in order to 
be considered for affiliation. Please note that only a representative of the 
affiliated organization should fill out this letter on behalf of the Student 
Organization.

If you have any questions, please email coso_chair@miami.edu for more 
information.

Shalala Student Center, Suite 210-H (305)284-5980
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Shalala Student Center, Suite 210-H COSO_CHAIR@miami.edu (305)284-5980

Name of Affiliated Organization: 
Contact Name: 
Contact Position: 
Contact Email: 
Name of Student Organization:

Date:

 To the Committee on Student Organizations,
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